ADMINISTRATIVE CIRCULAR NO. 16

Office of Teaching and Learning

SAN DIEGO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

Date: August 30, 2013

To: Middle/Junior and Senior High School Principals

Subject: School Health Profile

Department and/or

Persons Concerned: Principals

Due Date: March 7, 2014

Reference: None

Action Requested: Complete survey by March 7, 2014

Brief Explanation:

For more than 20 years, San Diego Unified School District has maintained a cooperative agreement with the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). This partnership between the CDC and SDUSD fosters coordinated school health education for youth. As part of our cooperative agreement, every other year we conduct surveys of Principals and Lead Health Teachers to assess the status of school health education at the middle and senior high school levels. The data collected and presented as the School Health Profile will be used to improve the delivery of health education to our students. It will also be used to provide key information to the Coordinated School Health Council and Safe Schools Task Force for use in policy development.

Surveys will be sent to school sites the beginning of February. HIV Resource Teachers will be available to assist staff in completing the survey. If you need additional information, please contact Rachel Miller at (619) 725-7121. Thank you for your assistance.

Bruce Ward Director Physical Education, Health and Interscholastic Athletics

APPROVED:

Teresa Walter Executive Director

Office of Teaching and Learning

Teresa Walter

BW:nv

Distribution: Lists A, E, and F